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Your submission for this review:

A cost increase of 18% in a single year, followed by 7% in following years, not including inflation is extortionate. We are in a
cost of living crisis. How are residents meant to be able to pay for this. Sydney Water hold the monopoly so I'm doubtful this
consultation will make a difference or be listened to





